
BRISTOL'S CHRISTIAN VOICE 

Dir o o 

Post Office Box 68 261/2 6th Street Bristol, Tennessee 37620 Phone (615) 968-5221 

May 29, 1984 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

It was a very pleasant surprise to receive your letter dated May 23, 

1984, stating that you had been able to pick-up the final fifteen 

minutes of WBCV's Christian broadcasting on May 22. We were thrilled 

to know that we had reached your area by means of radio with such 
clarity. 

From the information given in your letter, it sounds as if you were, 

indeed, listening to Bristol's Christian Voice. 

We, at WBCV, thank you for listening and for taking the time to let 

us know that you heard our program. We hope that sometime in the near 
future, when atmospheric conditions are favorable, you will again be 

able to tune us in. 

Sincerely y_cc>urs; ---- 

Rev. Jennings Dotson 

'that in all things He might have preeminence.' Colossians 1:18 


